
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

May 13, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends at the Falun Dafa Association of Canada, 

 

 

It is with great honor that I extend heartfelt greetings to all of you commemorating the 32nd Falun Dafa 

Day on May 13th, 2024. This day marks an important moment to celebrate the resilience and enduring 

spirit of the Falun Dafa community, both within Canada and around the world. 

 

Falun Dafa’s teachings of Truthfulness, Compassion, and Forbearance are more than just words; they 

are principles that guide many to lead lives of profound integrity and peace. It is inspiring to see how 

practitioners have upheld these values despite facing extreme adversities. Your unwavering commitment 

to non-violence and the pursuit of spiritual and moral wellbeing has not only enriched your own lives 

but has also made a significant impact on the broader Canadian society. 

 

The contributions of the Falun Dafa community in building inclusive and supportive communities 

across our nation is truly commendable. As we reflect on your journey over the past 32 years, your 

stories of courage, resilience, and perseverance continue to inspire and remind us of the importance of 

upholding human dignity and fundamental freedoms. 

 

On this Falun Dafa Day, let us all celebrate the strength and spirit of those who practice Falun Dafa and 

their significant contributions to making our society a more inclusive, healthy, and peaceful place. May 

you continue to thrive and spread the message of peace and goodwill. 
 
 

 Sincerely,  

  
Chris Glover 

MPP for Spadina–Fort York  
 

 


